
Southbury Primary School Newsletter. 

23rd February 2024 

Welcome from Mrs. Panteli. 

This week, the children have been immersed in Dragon Discovery Week and have been completing 

lots of dragon related activities. They have been practising their art skills and creating their own 

dragons. Next week, School Council will be choosing one child from each year group, who will work 

with a local artist to re-create an artist’s impression of their dragon, which will be displayed in 

school! It has been an absolutely fantastic week and the children have really enjoyed themselves.  

Important dates. 

1st March - PTA Break the Rules Day 

1st March -  Cake Sale, Year 3/4 play-

ground 

1st March - 4B class assembly 10am 

6th March - Inset Day - School closed 

7th March - World Book Day - children to 

dress up as their favourite book character. 

12th March - Scholastic Book Fair - cash 

only 

15th March - 3NG class assembly 10am 

Week commencing 18th March - Parent 

Consultation week 

19th March - Year 3 Song Sack show 2pm 

22nd March - Green class assembly 10am 

28th March - last day of term, school  

closes at 1.15pm 

Attendance and Punctuality. 

Overall attendance for week ending 23rd February: 
94.76% 

Attendance winners 15th—19th January 

1st place - Red class with 99% 

2nd place - Blue class with 98.28% 

3rd place - Yellow class with 98% 

 

Terrific Twos Provision. 

We are really excited to be able to offer 

Nursery places to two year olds. The 

children have had a really positive start 

and enjoy coming to see us every day! If 

you would like to enquire about a 

Nursery place for your two or three year 

old,  please contact the office.  We are 

always keen to build our school        

community and invite new people to 

our school, so please spread the word 

to anyone you know.  

TT Rockstars! 

As part of our school homework policy, 

please ensure that your child does 10 

minutes of TT Rockstars a day. If your child 

does not have a login, please let their class 

teacher know. Throughout the year, teach-

ers will be setting up battles between   

classes and year groups so 

keep your eyes peeled! 

Coffee Morning! 

We will be holding our next half termly 

coffee morning on Tuesday 26th March 

9am-10am. This will be an  opportunity 

for parents to enjoy a tea or coffee 

whilst socialising  with other parents. 

The focus for this coffee morning will be 

looking at Mathletics and how you can 

use it to support your child at home. 

Dream Big, Fly High! 

Our Value this half term is… 

Trust. 

Over the next half term, we will looking at 

what it means to be trustworthy and why it is  

important to be trustworthy. Speak to your 

child about ways that they can be trustworthy 

at home, at school and within the community. 

Library Visits. 

Next week, the children will begin their visits 

to the local Library, where they will have the 

opportunity to borrow books. This will be a 

great opportunity for the children to have 

the responsibility of looking after a Library 

Our New Emblem! 

To celebrate Dragon Discovery week, local artist James 

Wellbrook painted an amazing Southbury Dragon for us! 

This will be displayed in the Reception area, so please 

come and have a look once it is on display! 

 



Dragon Discovery Week! 


